
HB 879 -- PRIMARY CARE TRANSPARENCY ACT

SPONSOR: Schroer

This bill establishes the Primary Care Transparency Act, which
requires all health insurance carriers to report to the Director of
the Department of Insurance, Financial Institutions and
Professional Registration (DIFP) their total health care medical
expenditures and their total primary care medical expenditures for
the year by March 1st each year. By March 31st each year, the DIFP
must submit a report to the General Assembly. All individual
patient data reported under these provisions is confidential and
must be reported in the aggregate.


